March 12, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: Ledyard Marsh, Deputy Director
Division of Licensing Project Management, NRR

FROM: William D. Beckner, Program Director /RA/
Operating Reactor Improvements Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs, NRR

SUBJECT: UPDATED RISK-INFORMED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION (RITS)
LICENSING ACTION DATABASE

Attached is an updated version of the new RITS licensing action database. This information is
provide for your use and review. This database has been compiled from various sources and
queries such as WISP, NUDOCS and ADAMS. Two additional entries have been made to this
database since the last time it was issued. These entries include RITS changes for Three Mile
Island Unit 1 and Crystal River Unit 3.

In the future we intend to post this information to our NRC web page for easy reference by staff
and the public. Also, it is our intention to pursue convenient links to the safety evaluation
associated with the actual licensing action. We will be updating this database on a monthly
basis, and would appreciate assistance from your staff.

Any detailed comments or questions should be directed to Jack Foster of my staff at 415-3647
or e-mail “jwf” who is our point of contact for the development and administration of this
database.

Attachment: Printout of RITS Licensing Action Database

cc: D. Mathews
R. Barrett
R. Dennig
L. Hill
J. Foster
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